The Faculty Financial Oversight Committee shall investigate and create one or more written reports on the issues listed below, to be submitted to the Faculty Senate President by April 6, 2023 and presented to the Faculty Senate no later than the April 11, 2023 meeting of the Faculty Senate. The committee may create a single report combining the issues or may submit a separate report for each issue.

The issues the committee shall investigate are:

- Whether salary increases over the past 7 years have been equitable between faculty and administrative positions
- How the increase in number of faculty and administrative positions compare over the past 10 years, including the proportionality of growth between the two categorizations and (to the extent it can be reasonably determined) why the positions were added

The committee may also consider other SU budget- and finance-related issues it considers important.

The committee shall also conduct an all-Faculty town hall to address budget questions, which shall be held no later than March 15, 2023. The committee shall coordinate the town hall with the Provost's Office and whatever other administrative offices the committee feels would be helpful to have present (e.g., the Budget Office).